
Class:  

School Council – Task 2- Bee You Feedback 

Dear New School Council Reps,  

Here is your next task, we will meet on Tuesday 7th November at 2.30pm in the 

year 5 Shared Area.  

Please ask your class the following questions before then and bring the feedback.  

Bee You at Pinner Wood 

What did you do/ discuss 

during Bee You?  

What did you learn/ enjoy 

from this project? 

 

If we ran the Bee You project 

again- what would you like to 

see next?  

(up to three suggestions) 

 

You should not copy  

All cultures are different  

We have similar hobbies 

Everyone has similar languages 

Practice makes permanent  

Be yourself 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diversity 

Celebrate differences 

Fun cultural differences 

Sharing country of origin  

Cultural food evening 

Learning languages 

Different places within country  

Bee you talent show 

Bee you play list 

Bee you poem competition  

Bee you disco 

Bee you P.E 

Instruments from cultures 

Teachers share their cultures  

Share culture fashion  

 

 

 

Please bring your ideas to our meeting on Tuesday 7th November at 2.30pm in the year 5 Shared 

Area.   

We will also discuss our ‘Buddy Project’ at the meeting.  

Thank You  

Miss Marriott  

 

 

 

 


